
            

 
 

Jennie Hudson 07885424715                                                                                                                                            Find us on Facebook                               

May Half Term Holiday Play Scheme at Hilton Primary 

School. 

Active Bodies will be in school from Tuesday 29th May until Friday 1st June, providing half 

term holiday care. You will find us situated in the large hall. Our childcare staff and sports 

coaches will be ready and waiting for a fun filled day. 

As with all of our holiday clubs please provide your child with a packed lunch, Active Bodies 

will provide drinks and snacks throughout the day. 

Price: 

£21 for the whole day. 

£15 for half a day. 

Times: 7:30am until 5:30pm. 

To book in please contact Jennie on 07885424715. If you have not attended the club before 

or have not attended in the last 6 months, you will be required to complete a registration 

form. You can email Jhudson@activebodiesuk.co.uk to receive a digital copy of the form or 

contact a member of the team in schools. 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Morning 

 

Glitter Tattoos/Face and 
nail painting. 

Morning 
 

Clay pot making. 
 
 

Morning 
 

Cake baking and 
decorating. 

Morning 

Circus skills and candy 
floss / fruit skewers 

making. 

Lunch 

Craft/Movies 
Lunch 

Craft/Movies 
Lunch 

Craft/Movies 
Lunch 

Craft/Movies 
 

Afternoon 
 

Chocolate Craft. 

Afternoon 
 

Nerf Battle. 
 

Afternoon 
 

Design your own T-shirt. 

Afternoon 
 

Flower pot painting and 
planting. 

 

There will always be a sports coach on site to encourage activities for all children. In addition to Sports specific games there 

will also be available to children, Board games & Jigsaws, Reading, Painting, Craft models, Jewellery making, Hama beads, 

use of the outside playground, park visits and other craft activities available to the children. No child needs to do an activity 

they do not wish to do, Active bodies believes in a child’s choice, free flow of choosing and following a child’s interests.   

 

 

 

Regards, 

The Active Bodies Team 
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